Aelta Au Keview

NWMSU

Received 10-22-79

SEPTEMBER 1979

HOMECOMING

Homecoming this fall will be October 20 and marks the start of a new year for all TKE's of the Delta Nu Chapter. We would like to extend a personal invitation to all alumni and hope to see a big turnout for this event. We're anxious because although we have some hard work ahead of us, it always proves to be a memorable experience for us as well as you. The theme this year is Movies and preparations are being made for an award-winning float and house decoration. We hope to duplicate our first place float finish of last year and improve our fourth place house decoration. Planned activities include a giant alumni party with free food and beverages. We have also contacted Frater Randy Buxton "602" in Creston, lowa, and there is a chance he will bring his fire truck down for the annual Homecoming parade. It would display the TKE spirit and be a big hit but we'll have to wait and see.

The following fraters are in charge of these committees concerning Homecoming:

House Decorations - Mark Swope

Parade Float — Craig Poldberg and Jim Moore

Alumni Food — Tom Kealy and Jim Wilson

Homecoming Skit — Tad Trecker, Dave Minnick, Ken Rigsby

TKE is the largest college social fraternity in the world with over 304 active undergraduate chapters.

SUMMER ACTIVITIES

Summer meant vacation from school but it also meant parties, Work Weekend, and the annual TKE Conclave held late in August.

Two parties were organized and appropriately started summer traditions to live on forever. The First Annual TKE Summer Drunk was held in mid-May in Kansas City. It brought together many actives and alumni from Kansas City and other surrounding areas. There were even some TKE's that came down from Marvville to join in on the fun. Frater John Moore "697" was a great help in having the party at the clubhouse of his apartments. He also helped out with the drinks among other things. We would like to thank Moore and all other alumni who attended and helped make it such a great success. Frater Steve Brightwell "775" hosted the second party called the First Annual TKE Sloppy Drunk. It was held in June and brought fraters together from many cities including Kansas City, Maryville, and various places in Iowa. This party was also a great success and we thank the alumni who attended.

The Work Weekend was held July 21 and was a definite plus for improvements to the TKE House. Little things such as yard work and cleaning up were done but major accomplishments included the painting and clean-up of the garage. Repairs and installations were done to storm windows and a new storage room has been added downstairs. This house has really shaped up and Homecoming is the perfect occasion to come back and see it.

French Lick, Indiana, was the site of the TKE Conclave held August 20-24. Our representatives were Prytanis Glen Gude and Frater Dave Brown. They attended many meetings, spoke with Frater Pete Greve "580", and generally came back with exciting ideas for the improvement of our fraternity. I hope all alumni had a nice summer and am looking forward to seeing you this year at the TKE House.

On an average, National Fraternities grow at the rate of 12 chapters a month . . . FRATERNITIES LIVE!

RUSH

Rush officially started September 3 and the fall Rush Chairman was Steve Brightwell. He had a goal of a 20 man pledge class along with some excellent ideas for Rush-related events. The Delta Nu Chapter would like to thank Frater Brian Wunder "600" for helping out by the showing of Rocky II at the Missouri Theatre. This is a list of Rush events and their dates:

Rush starts	September	3
Movie - Rocky II	September	14
Smoker	September	20
Country Western Party	September	21
TKE Machine	September	23
Spoly Party	September	29
Bids	October	1

Pennsylvania has more fraternity campuses than any other state . . . and is the biggest TKE state.

ALUMNI INFORMATION

I presently have a few letters from alumni about accomplishments and other information they want to pass on to all TKE's of Delta Nu. I'm enclosing the Tell Us What You've Been Doing article so we can get more response to print in the next big Delta Nu Review. Please write back about anything because we're interested and want to pass it on to all alumni. Fill out and send to address in c/o Histor. We've updated the address list this past summer so feel free to inquire about any TKE's address. I'll be happy to send any information I have.

DID YOU KNOW? Since 1934, over 11,000 men have been initiated into fraternities every month.

SEND TO: DELTA NU CHAPTER

222 West Cooper

Maryville, Missouri 64468

ALUMNI! TELL US WHAT YOU'RE DOING

Current Address			
Any comment on your	current activities or any other pertiner	nt item:	
\			



DELTA NU CHAPTER
222 WEST COOPER
MARYVILLE, MISSOURI 64468

U.S. POSTAGE
PAID
Maryville, Mo.
Permit No. 267
Zip Code 64468

E.L. REED BOX 130 CHILLICOTHE, MO. 64601

PLEASE FORWARD!